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March 15, 2005

Clerk’s Office
Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
100W RandolphSt., Suite 11-500
Chicago,IL 60601

RE: Illinois PollutionControlBoard#R04-22/23

To WhomIt MayConcern:

This letter is in referenceto theIllinois Pollution ControlBoard#R04-22/23proposingto
amendthe illinois EnvironmentalProtectionAgency (Agency) Leaking Underground
StorageTank(LUST) RegulationsPart732 and Part734. I haveworkedwith theAgency
LUST Section for the last 6 years. I have a great concern about the proposed
amendmentsto the Regulations Part 732 and Part 734 and would like to request
additionalhearingsbeforethe final decisionandrules aresetforth. However,in thepast
all thehearingshavebeenheld in Northernor CentralIllinois. As a residentof Southern
Illinois I feel it is very importantthatthehearingsarelocatedthroughouttheentirestate.

Therefore,I would like to respectfullyrequestthat the newhearingbeheld in Southern
Illinois (Mt. Vernon, Carbondaleor Marion) to provide optimum opportunity for the
residentsof SouthernIllinois to participatein therulemakingprocess.

Your time andconsiderationis greatlyappreciatedin this matter.

Sincerely,

Lori K. Echols
321S.llthSt .

Bonnie,IL 62816

COPY PROVIDED TO ATTACHED SERVICE LIST


